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12/19- Holiday Parties @ 1:45pm

           - Reward Trips

           - Cookies and Cocoa with Santa  

                  PreK- 3rd @  

                  5:00-7:00pm

           

12/21-1/3 - NO SCHOOL!

1/5- 4B/5B/6B Home Tournament 

begins

1/9-  Children’s Advocacy Week Starts

       - 5B/7B Home vs St. John @ 6pm

WEBSITE:
https://www.springbluffpirates.com

UPCOMING EVENTS

Go to the app 
store for Apple or 

Android and 
download-Spring 

Bluff R-XV.

HOLIDAY PARTIES

All classroom parties will take 

place on Monday, December 19 

at 1:45pm. Please find 

alternative childcare for younger 

siblings. Also, make sure to bring 

your driver’s license to scan in at 

the office upon arrival. 

REMAINING SPIRIT DAYS

12/19-Let it Snow!: Dress in a 

snowman shirt or in white.

12/20-Pirate Christmas: Wear 

your pirate gear with a splash of 

Christmas.

BASKETBALL TOURNAMENTS

In just a few weeks we will be hosting our 4-6 boys 

tournament on January 5-7 and 4-6 girls on January 12-14.

We encourage all parents, family and friends to come out and 

show their support for all teams during our home tournaments.  

Sporting events are competitive in nature and we ask that 

Spring Bluff parents, players, and families model positive 

sportsmanship before, during, and after all games.  Let’s set the 

tone for friendly competition between teams so everyone in 

attendance will enjoy the tournament.

As a reminder, please refrain from approaching coaches with 

concerns after a game.  The level of competition grows along 

with our students and coaches are making decisions based on 

game conditions. Playing time questions, etc. should be 

addressed by contacting the coach after a minimum of 24 hours 

has passed.  Please reference the Sports Handbook for code of 

conduct guidance.

Let’s go Pirates!

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1FePi75YnTJ6VWgGkqLh1Q-vcoBf0QIO4Bhn46hAS54M/edit
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Counselor’s 
Corner

Mrs. Dugger - School Counselor
cdugger@springbluffpirates.com

How to Stay Informed

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be 
emailed each Friday

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook 
@springbluffpirates

➔ District Website, 
www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Parent Link-check student grades 
& attendance.  Contact Natalie 
Head 
nhead@springbluffpirates.com for 
login information.

➔ Classroom Newsletters
➔ School Messenger  Call Back 

#844-875-4925
➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills 

emailed weekly

School Meals
Free meals for all students will end May 20.  Spring Bluff does not meet the 
socioeconomic deprivation requirements to be eligible for this program since the 
pandemic has ended. If you participated in the free and reduced meal program prior 
to the pandemic and did not complete an application for 2021-2022, you will need to 
do so to be eligible for the program during summer school. A new application  will 
have to be completed for the 2022-2023 school year in August.  Please contact Amy 
Danz for an application or if you have any questions. 

Summer school meal prices are as follows:
Breakfast  2.20      Lunch 3.00      Extra Milk   .50

SPRING BLUFF 2022 FIELD DAY

mailto:nhead@springbluffpirates.com
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BOOK CLUB

TITLE I NEWS

Families, if you are on the hunt for a few new books to try out during 

Christmas break, check out these suggestions from Dr. Dace for kindergarten 

through 3rd grade students. This is the same link that will be shared during the 

Cocoa, Cookies, Santa, and Stories event. We can't wait to talk about books 

with you and your child as we celebrate the season together!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1reVr2rW3HoHGryrobk-9yUq69dAPiiTeutI1INLXh08/edit?usp=sharing
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BASKETBALL 

PARENTS

Are your students 
dressed for the 

weather?!?

Our weather seems to be 
changing daily and difficult 
to keep up with.  Please help 
your child prepare for the 

unpredictable Missouri 
weather and make sure they 
have a coat, hat, and gloves 
everyday.  As long as the 

wind-chill is 25 degrees or 
above, students will go 

outside for recess and enjoy 
some fresh air.  

Parents, please check the Spring Bluff 

Basketball REMIND for the Spring Bluff 

tournament brackets and sign up links. All 

parents are required to work two shifts 

during the tournaments.

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Congratulations to both our 4G and 8G 

teams on their 2nd place finishes during 

last week’s tournaments, and to our 4B 

on their consolation!

Please note the different schedule for 

practices over break below. If you have 

any questions, please reach out to your 

child’s coach. 

Christmas Break Practice Schedule

The basketball picture schedule is also 

posted. Please note this is subject to 

change. 

Basketball Picture Schedule

You can find the order form here:

Basketball Picture Order Form

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sx7DBWbr7P1s5WmnA9-jr_vhR163_Z0c-uDL8qDlAVs/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dWrp1sNXucL3No5-BwU3jn1362YGIMgqDN5a8-YGztc/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CZ1S8MJNvbPWilrbadCHXVI2hDd_4n0B/view?usp=share_link
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This week middle school wrapped up their 
Career Unit with a guest speaker from East 
Central College. Philip Giacomelli,  Early 
College and Admission Advisor, spoke with students 
about future career planning and educational routes 
that students can take to get where they want to go 
in life.  

CHILDREN’S ADVOCACY CENTER

The Children's Advocacy Center will be here January 11-13 conducting their Kid's 

Rights Program during Guidance Lessons. A letter has been sent home in Friday 

folders this week and is also attached to the newsletter. Should you have any 

questions or concerns please contact Mrs. Dugger, School Counselor or Autumn 

Colvis, Prevention Specialist (information is on the attached letter in the blue link 

above).

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We are looking for any parents or 

community members interested in 

joining the Sunshine Volunteers for the 

remainder of the 2022-2023 school 

year.  Volunteers are needed to assist in 

classrooms, work one-on-one with 

students, lend a helping hand during 

special events, and even help out in the 

library. If you are interested in 

volunteering, please fill out our 

questionnaire HERE.

ARE YOUR STUDENTS DRESSED 

FOR THE WEATHER?

Our weather seems to be changing daily 

and difficult to track.  Please help your 

child prepare for the unpredictable 

Missouri weather and make sure they 

have a coat, hat, and gloves everyday.  

As long as the windchill is 25 degrees or 

above, students will go outside for recess 

and enjoy some fresh air. 

Students must be dressed appropriately 

to go outside.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LXBWkLsViTbh_lXhEV0Xm1A0yJ9mZuW1/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111603982142869673431&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1PG4i56C7a9nYcjADoMxHNAF5ztpGhaejD4x0eHENhr8/edit
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➔

HOW TO STAY INFORMED

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be emailed each Friday.

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook @springbluffpirates

➔ Spring Bluff App-Spring Bluff R-XV

➔ District Website: www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Classroom newsletters and folders

➔ School Messenger: Call Back #844-875-4925

➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills emailed weekly

➔ Parent portal

BOARD CANDIDATE FILING

Filing for three, 3-year positions is currently open and will end Tuesday, 

December 27, 2022 @ 5:00 p.m.  The current incumbents by alphabetical order 

are  Mr. Brad Newman, Mr. David Schatz, and Mrs. Jill Wagner.  Filing may be 

completed during regular business hours, Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. - 

4:00 p.m. (except as noted below.)

Filing will not occur on the following dates:

Friday, December 23, 2022

Monday,  December 26, 2022, 

and any day the office is closed due to inclement weather or health related 

reasons.

Ballot placement order of filing will be on the first-come basis.
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WHAT’S GOING ON AT THE BLUFF

Both 2nd grade classes have been spending time in a fun virtual 

North Pole each day this week

Club 26 used their meeting time this week to create beautiful Christmas cards for a 

local nursing home. 
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During our morning assemblies this week, students and staff formed 

teams of all ages for some fun holiday competitions!


